
 

  

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the current One Care Consortium Executive Committee to 

confirm our endorsement of the recent proposal for One Care to act as the GP provider 

organisation for practices across Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire. 

 

The Executive Committee (previously known as the Steering Group) has been in place 

to oversee delivery of the GP Access Fund programme since July 2014. Additional 

representatives from across the area joined the group in late 2015 and early 2016. 

Each CCG and locality area is represented as part of this interim governance structure. 

 

We have been involved in the development of the manifesto and engagement process 

to support the proposal. We are confident that there are strong and effective 

foundations in place to enable One Care to continue on as an organisation owned and 

driven by you. 

 

We look forward to having the opportunity to discuss the proposal with you leading up 

to the event on 21st June and to seeing you on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr John Heather 

Chair of the One Care Consortium Executive Committee 

GP at New Court Surgery 

 

 

On behalf of the Executive Committee: 

Carolyn Plows, Practice Manager at Horfield Health Centre 

Dr Shruti Patel, GP at Mendip Vale Medical Practice 

Dr Katrina Boutin, GP at The Old School Surgery 

Dr Jacob Lee, GP at Frome Valley Medical Centre 

Dr Ray Montague, GP at Hillview Family Practice 

Julie Davidson, Practice Manager at Clevedon Medical Centre 

Dr Andrew Appleton, GP at Courtside Surgery 

Julie Welch, Practice Manager at the Armada Practice 

Debra Spencer, Practice Manager at Birchwood Medical Practice 

Dr Simon Bradley, GP at Concord Medical Centre 

Jeff Green, Executive Manager at Hanham Health 


